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seek, share, rejoice - church history

Did you know about.. . 
The Tau Cross?

The last letter of the Hebrew alphabet is ת and it 
makes the sound “tee.” The Greek letter Tau also 
makes the sound “tee” and is written τ. In the Book 
of Ezekiel, God instructs him to mark all the people 
of Jerusalem who are good and wish to help reform 
and remake the city, with the “tee” letter ת. 

Pope Innocent III, who gave Saint Francis of Assisi 
approval for his religious community in the year 
1210, preached about rebuilding the Church and 
marking those willing to join in the effort with the 
Tau, like the Hebrew “tee” letter in Ezekiel, but using 
the Greek letter because of its resemblance to the 
Cross of Christ. Thus, the Tau Cross has served as 
a symbol of Franciscan communities, including the 
School Sisters of St. Francis, for centuries.

— contributed by Mark Mitchell 

The Franciscan Tau Cross may have the image of St. Francis

We need adult and youth volunteers to support 
Totus Tuus for day and evening programs.   
See Totus Tuus volunteer form and registration for 
children directly below. 

Totus Tuus Volunteer form is here: 
https://www.olphre.org/apps/forms2/?f=25079

Registration for children is here:   
https://www.givecentral.org/appeals-form-registration/acp6024805bbe2ed/user/guest

More information for parents is here: 
https://vocations.archchicago.org/events/totus-tuus/parent-information-registration


